
From: Mishaan, Jessica  
Sent: Friday, May 06, 2016 1:13 PM 
Subject: response to public records request 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Please find the email below from Sarah London. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal 
Office of the Governor 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609-0101 
802.828.3333 
________________ 
 
All, you have each made a request for the Governor’s calendar.  As documented in the emails produced 
on April 29, 2012, we have previously produced the Governor’s daily outlook calendar, but at a 
cost.  The cost of producing the Governor’s daily calendar comes from the need to redact certain 
confidential information such as the names of candidates for judicial and other appointments, personal 
contact information, etc.  We write to clarify the types of calendar information that we can produce at 
no cost to you, and otherwise to clarify the expected costs of producing additional days of the 
Governor’s daily calendar. 
 
We can produce every day of the Governor’s public appearance calendar – this amounts to 
approximately 400 pages.  If you would like the public appearance calendar, let us know.   
 
We have previously produced approximately 500 pages of the Governor’s daily outlook calendar at a 
cost.  If you would like that previous production (which requires no additional costs), let us know.   
 
Expected costs of producing additional days of the Governor’s daily outlook calendar:  
 
Previous production of 504 days = cost of $154 
 
Request for 1442 additional days (May 25, 2012 to today) = approximately $450.  In addition, please be 
aware that in light of current litigation, we need to review portions of the Governor’s daily outlook 
calendar with the Attorney General’s Office as portions of the outlook calendar contain terms contained 
in their litigation hold notice.   
 
Please let us know how you would like to proceed. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@vermont.gov 

mailto:sarah.london@vermont.gov

